
 

Joshua Good 

Sat, 28 Sep 2024 at 5:33 PM 

Dear Jordan Campbell, 

 

Thank you for notifying me of PDC Case Number 159745. Upon reviewing the complaint, I 
noticed that the C4 report cited by the complainant references Jonathan Welch, a 
candidate for County Council Member in San Juan County, rather than myself, Joshua 
Good, candidate for Skamania County Commissioner District 2. I would appreciate 
clarification on this matter. 

 

Additionally, I did not advance to the general election, and I am unsure about any further 
reporting obligations I may have moving forward. Any guidance you can provide would be 
helpful. 

 

Please note that I am traveling in an area without internet or cell coverage and will not be 
available for further correspondence until after October 3, 2024. Could we schedule a time 
for a phone call on October 3 to discuss the next steps? 

 

Thank you for your assistance, and I look forward to your response. 

 

Sincerely, 

Joshua Good 

Candidate for Skamania County Commissioner 

joshua.good3@gmail.com 

(PO Box 579, North Bonneville, WA 98639) 


